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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been a fantastic term at Dinnington. As well as making 

excellent academic progress the children have enjoyed lots of 

opportunities to work together, designing and creating things, 

making music, visiting new places and challenging themselves.  

We talk to the children a lot about our Dinnington ROCKS values 

of Resilience, Open to new experiences, Community, Kindness and 

Success and they have shown all of these in abundance.  

We wish all of you a happy and peaceful Christmas break and a 

happy new year.  

Best wishes from Mrs Ash and the Team  

 

 

Christmas Events 
It was lovely to see so many of 

you at our Christmas 

performances. We are so 

proud of the children as they 

worked incredibly hard to learn 

all those lines and songs. For 

some children this is their 

chance to shine and for others 

it was a time to conquer their 

fears. They all supported each 

put on a brilliant show. 

Teamwork!  

They’ve thoroughly enjoyed 

their Christmas parties and 

we’re very grateful that Santa 

found the time to visit each 

class with present from Parents 

and Friends. 

 

Upcoming Events  

 January 2025 

Monday 6th    –Spring Term Starts 

Thursday 9th -Reception Trip to Sunderland Winter 

Gardens 

Wednesday 15th -Family Club Starts 

Friday 17th     -Year 4 Beamish Trip 

Tuesday 21st   - Y2  Gymnastics Academy 

Thursday 23rd - Gosforth Gets Going  - Archery 

Gosforth Trust interschool event for selected pupils 

Tuesday 28th - Year 3 Woodhorn Trip  

 

February 2025 

Tuesday 11th -Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 11th -Multi-skills workshop in school for KS1 

Tuesday 11th -Online Safety Training (all pupils in 

school) 

Tuesday 11th – Parent Online Safety Training  

Monday 17th - Health Education – ‘PANTS’ in school 

Y2 workshop 

Thursday 20th - Year 4 Centre 4 Life Trip 

Friday 21st - Training Day (School closed to pupils: 

Start of Half Term Holiday) 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch & 

Church 
A huge thank you needs to be 

given to our cook and her team 

who put on a delicious 

Christmas dinner. Pupils were 

welcomed into a decorated 

dining hall and thoroughly 

enjoyed pulling crackers and 

being served their Christmas 

dinners by the class teachers.  

KS2 children have also 

performed a carol service at our 

local church where Reverent 

Mark wowed us all with his 

entertaining performance  

leaving the children in hysterics.  
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eSAfety Advice 

Online Safety Parents video: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hJeHQen6tM 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hJeHQen6tM

